
Welcome to Braden Woods Homes's first
newsletter. We are excited to work with the
community leaders and residents to bring you
up-to-date information in Braden Woods! 
My reasoning behind creating this newsletter…
I have lived in Braden Woods for about 8 years,
it is a fantastic neighborhood and a wonderful
place to raise a family. I do feel that we have
lost a sense of community over the years. I
hope this newsletter is the start of something
big to gain that back! 
If you are interested in being a part of our
venture or have suggestions please contact us
below! 

Braden Woods Newsletter 
Our Features:

For More Information Contact:

941.812.7983

Yard of the Month (Details to 
Follow) 
Christmas Lights Contest  
Annual Neighborhood Party 
Lost & Found Pets 
Current Homes Listed, Sales 
Pending & Recently Sold
Newsletters Mailed Monthly 

Tony Barrett

Tony@barrettrealty1.com

LOST  &  FOUND

Domestic black bunny
posted by Lisa Aug.
1st



CURRENT  L IST INGS ,  SALE  
PENDING &  RECENTLY  SOLD

For More Information Contact:

941.812.7983

Tony Barrett

Tony@barrettrealty1.com

KEL LY 'S  REC IPE  
OF  THE  MONTH We are in a shifting market.  If you would have asked several 

professionals three months ago, they would have told you we are 
going to continue to see continued price increases and low inventory 

because we are in a hot market, and everyone wants to come to 
Florida.

True, Florida is a HOT market, but something needed to be done to 
keep housing obtainable for all.  That is why the Federal Reserve 

increased interest rates to slow the market and inflation. 
We are now seeing longer days on the market with listings.  

Increasing average days on the market will give an opportunity for a 
seller to have the best chance of getting the best return for their 

home.
We are seeing canceled buyer’s contracts due to interest rates higher 

than when they started looking for a home.  When buyers were 
competing in multiple offer situations, cash usually won the deal.  
Now that interest rates have moved from the low 3% to around 6% 

this makes affordability more difficult.  Especially with higher gas and 
food prices.

With higher housing prices, increasing interest rates and the 
craziness of multiple offers where buyers are paying well over asking 

and waiving their home inspection.  Buyer confidence is dwindling.
“Look on the Bright Side” We are working back to a more normalized 
market and that is healthy for real estate and the consumer. As you 
have heard, Real estate is cyclical and this is the shift we need to get 

back to a healthy market.

MARKET  UPDATE  


